
 

March 31, 2019 
The Week Ahead 
Sunday, March 31    March is Stewardship Month! 
 9:15am UUFN Bistro (OB) 9:15-10:15am 
10:30am Worship & Religious Education 
11:45am Farewell to Paula, planning meeting (B) 11:45am-12:30pm 
12:00pm Set up risers for "scaffolding" (M) 12-12:15pm 
1:00pm Delaware United Meeting (M) 1-4pm 

Monday, April 1 
6:30pm LDC (B) 6:30-7:30pm 
7:00pm Private Event (TP) 7-9 pm 
7:00pm Yoga with Dona Zingaro (W) 7-8pm 

Tuesday, April 2 
9:30am Stencil Vision over windows (M) noon 
6:00pm Ukulele Group (OB) 6 - 7:30pm 
7:00pm Our UU Principles & Sources (B) 7-8:30pm 

Wednesday, April 3 
9:00am Panera Coffee Group 
4:30pm Minister SRST meeting (B)4:30-6pm 
5:30pm Long Range Planning Committee Meeting (OB) 5:30-6:30pm 
6:00pm Dialogue to Action Groups (W) 6-8pm 
6:30pm Zen Meditation (TP) 6:30-8:15p 

Thursday, April 4 
6:30pm Dialogue to Action Groups (W) 6:30-8:30pm 
Friday, April 5 
7:00am Wayman Annual Fire Inspection (Campus) 7am - 1pm 
Sunday, April 7 
9:15am Lay Leaders Meeting (F) 9:15-10:15am 
9:15am UUFN Bistro (OB) 9:15-10:15am 
10:30am Worship & Religious Education 
12:00pm RE Committee Meeting 

  
 
  

 
 
 

   
 
 
 

   
 

 
 

 
TODAY : 

Pledge Drive -March 2019  
All UUFN Members have agreed to make a financial pledge to the 
annual operating budget of our Fellowship and honor that pledge. 
All UUFN Friends are encouraged to pledge. Pledges can be made 
online at www.uufn.org.  The pledge table will be open today with 
hard copies of pledge cards for your convenience. Please stop by if 
you need to pledge. Thanks! 

 
Worship Associate Workshop - Experienced? New? Or thinking about it? Here 
is your chance. Rev Paula and the Worship committee will be offering this 
workshop to anyone who is interested. Being a worship associate is more than 
reading a script, lighting the chalice, and doing the offertory. Learn about holding 
silence, presenting a prayer, and the drama of a ritual. A vegan, dairy free, gluten 
free lunch will be provided. Please RSVP to plummern04@gmail.com for lunch 
reservations.  April 14th. Lunch is at 11:45am; Workshop from 12:15-1:15pm  

All interested in worship are welcome. See you there. 
 

Come learn more about Our UU Principles and Sources - Three Tuesday 
nights , every other week, we offer an opportunity to explore our principles and 
sources for greater understanding through readings and dialogue, and to empower 
ourselves to live them out through commitment, goal building, and the support of 
a caring community.  Each evening will focus on different principles and sources. 

April 2, and April 16, 7 – 8:30 PM - Location: Board Room 
Facilitator: Rev Paula Maiorano; Pre-registration would help with the planning for 
hand-outs.  Sign up at Sunday Service, in the office, or email 
minister@uufn.org.  No worries if you can't make all three. 
 

April 7th is the last week to bring in donations for the Easter Egg hunt. 
Please bring small items that will fit inside the plastic egg containers. 
Tiny trinkets, bouncy balls, etc. please bring the items to the Youth Group in 
Olympia Brown or the main office. Thank you! 
 

CHOCOLATE!!!!        Here is an amazing excuse to eat chocolate:  
The Youth Group will be selling fair trade and ethically sourced chocolate 
during coffee hour to fund their service projects.   
$3.50/Bar, Milk or Dark Chocolate.  
 

What's the Board doing? How do I get (or stay) informed?  Here's how. Join 
us!!! Board meetings are typically held the 2nd Wednesdays of each month, 
unless otherwise noted at 7pm. The next meeting is: Save These Dates!!! 

*DATE CHANGED:  MONDAY, April 8th– Lay Leaders meeting* 
                    May 5 – noon – Annual Meeting     
 
 
 
 

 

Next Week: April 7, 2019 – 

What do we mean when we say someone is disabled? 

Presented by: Amy Peet-Odle 
What do we mean when we say someone is disabled?   

After 50 years in the 
Disability field, I’m still wondering. 

 

***Sunday fellowship begins at 10:30am*** 

http://www.uufn.org/
mailto:plummern04@gmail.com
mailto:minister@uufn.org


 
Choir Practice, Sundays, 9:30 AM – 10:10 AM Each Sunday our new Choir 
Director, Dani Stauber, will lead choir practice from 9:30 AM to 10:10 AM 
before service. New members are always welcome. Come sing with us! 
 

April ladies lunch at Tasty Thai - The Ladies Lunch will be at the Tasti Thai, 
April 16 12:30 PM (third Tuesday), for their new Tuesday/Thursday $10 Buffet. 
For reservations or questions see Barb Jezl.  
 

The SleUUth UUFN Service Auction Saturday May 4, 2019, 5:30-9:00 pm 
Saturday May 4, 2019, 5:30-9:00 pm 
“Don’t throw good ideas away until you’ve considered all of your options.” 
(not Frankie Drake) 
Whodunnit? What secrets can we reveal about this not-yet-legal baker who 
tempts us with his mouth-watering creations? 
We need everybody – Find ideas & donate online www.UUFN.org at the 
Auction link. Deadline is April 21st. 
 

A few words about The SleUUth:  
The SleUUth UUFN Service Auction - Saturday May 4, 2019, 5:30-9:00 pm 
Help! We raised over $20,000 last year! Go to www.UUFN.org and click on the 
Auction link or visit our table at Coffee Hour – we even have paper forms.  
Last date to submit items is April 21st. Bob Lillich apologizes that the form 
doesn’t work for cell phones – he’s working on it! 
 

UUMAC Family Camp July 7-13 Early-bird registrations ends April 15 for 
UUMAC residential family camp for UUs, including YOU! Loved by kids of all 
ages, this is a peak life experience for those who have attended. No kidding! 
Located on a college campus in Eastern PA, someone else cooks AND cleans: 
vegan, vegetarian, omnivore. See www.uumac.org  
 
 

 

Need to submit an article? If you need to announce anything in the Order of 

Service, The Weekly UUpdate, The Monthly Connections, or the UUFN Web-
site just go to http://UUFN.org/willa and fill out the form! There's even a space 

to load up an image! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

UUFN 
Announcements: 

March 31, 2019 
 

 

 
 

March’s Share the Plate Recipient is  
The Delaware Combined Campaign for Justice 

More than 100,000 Delawareans live in poverty and need help with legal 
issues that they can’t resolve on their own.  The Combined Campaign for 
Justice (CCJ) raises funds to support the state’s three organizations that 

provide free civil legal aid services––Community Legal Aid Society, Delaware 
Volunteer Legal Services, and Legal Services Corporation of Delaware––to our 
most vulnerable residents: people who are poor, people with disabilities, and 

people who are over the age of 60. For more information, visit 
https://delawareccj.org. 

 

http://www.uumac.org/
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